
Subject: One More Pro Series 7 Pi-18 Question
Posted by GJP60 on Sat, 05 Oct 2002 23:28:25 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Wayne, Last question (I hope), back on 06/02/02 you wrote: " What I do in all my enclosures,
and what I recommend to those that build their own bass-reflex cabinets, is to put insulation on

nearest the port. And for this purpose, R13 insulation is inexpensive and perfectly suited so that's
what I always use." I'm assuming this includes the Pro Series 7 Pi-18's. From doing a search, and
from what I remember reading in the past, was that the insulation should be around 2 inches thick.
Does this still hold true? It seems everywhere I look, R13 comes in a standard thickness of 3 1/2
inches.Gerry Provenzale
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